
S. Tahoe starting to work on
plan for state line area

South Lake Tahoe is hosting a public workshop
on the Tourist Core Area Plan formerly known
as  the  Stateline/Ski  Run  Community  Plan  on
March 20 from 6-9pm at Lake Tahoe Airport.

City planning staff will be on hand to present information on
the updated plan and to gather public input.

Tahoe Regional Planning Agency staff will also be present to
discuss  the  recent  adoption  of  the  Regional  Plan  and  its
relationship to the Tourist Core Area Plan.
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